
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Apologies for the last-minute notice however due to the lovely weather this week the 
PTA will be running the Pre-loved uniform sale after school for today (Thursday) and 
tomorrow (Friday). 

 

If you need a new school summer dresses or boy shorts please pop around to the back 
entrance of the School Hall where the PTA garage is located. We sell these for £1, which 
is such a bargain. 

Of course, we also have some school logo cardigans and jumpers which sell for 
between 2 – 4 pounds. We have a few different sizes so hopefully you can find a bargain. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

PTA Pre-loved Uniform Team 

 


